
Available for all enrolled students for Prep 2022
24th November 2021 and 1st December 2021

9:30 – 10:30am
Registrations open at 9:15am

Due to COVIDSafe measures in place, parents are
unable to remain on site.

 Please drop off and return to collect at 10:30 am
Parent information sessions are available on the website 

Scan QR Code for instant access

2022 Prep
On site

transition
sessions

now
scheduled

at Strathaird Primary School

Please enter through the main gates on Sherwood Road
Students will visit the Prep rooms and participate in

activities with the current Prep teachers



 2022 Prep
Orientation

Day

at Strathaird Primary School

Tuesday 7th December
9:15am – 12:00pm

2022 Prep students will participate in various
activities with their 2022 teacher and
classmates
Please bring a sunsmart hat, water bottle, a
piece of fruit and a small snack.                         
 No nut products please.



Sausage sizzle 12:00 – 12:45pm

Come along to enjoy this time where you can meet
other families and get to know the classroom

teachers.
We will also be holding a 2nd hand uniform stall on
the day from 8.45 - 9.15am. Payments can be made

using EFTPOS.


